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Power Outage Rescheduled 

 

The AEP (American Electric Power) outage that was scheduled for early the morning of August 
30, 2021 has been rescheduled for Thursday, September 2, at 1:00 a.m., and will last 
approximately 4 hours. 
 
The entire City of New Buffalo will be without electricity during the outage. 

The outage is necessary to switch from the mobile station, installed during the storms the week 
of August 9, 2021, back to the main station. 

If you have questions, please call AEP Customer Service at 800-672-2231. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


